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Wednesday, December 21, 2022 

Melinda Coker 
EHS Specialist 
Boretti, Inc. 
1817 South Woodland St. 
Visalia, CA 93277 

Dear Melinda, 

As we come to the end of the year and to the end of our contract with Boretti, we’d like to take this 

opportunity to express how thankful and appreciative we are of all your hard work over the last couple of 

years. The compassion, patience, helpfulness, and positive energy that you brought to our employees as 

you interacted with them through COVID case management was exceptional and valued by all of us.  

Your work helped to support our Illumina community as they dealt with the uncertainty of a difficult virus and 

the care and prompt attention you provided was crucial and significant. In addition, your flexibility in 

adjusting to changes and new requirements to our COVID-19 framework was an essential part of our ability 

to continue to provide a safe environment for our employees.  

From late nights to a never-ending queue of tickets and case reviews and welcoming new team members 

into your home to train them, we truly could not have made it through without you. Thank you again for 

everything. We wish you the best in your future endeavors as well as the happiest holiday season. 

Sincerely, 

Sara Esquig 
Sr. EHS Specialist 
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